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From: adina93 adina93 <adina93@bigpond.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 21 April 2021 10:37 AM
To: planning@wtc.tas.gov.au
Subject: I2021158867 - Additional info for Representation - LPS  419 Bridgenorth Road, 

Legana
Attachments: rezoning.pdf

Hi 
 
Please find attached additional documentation to be added to my recent correspondence into a 
representation into the Interim planning scheme 2013. 
I make reference to the highlighted areas of the municipal planner's report on the statutory assessment 
documentation that the recommendation is that our property be within the Rural Living zone along with 421 
Bridgenorth Road, our neighbour. 
 
Kind Regards 
Rebecca Purton 
 

 
 
------ Original Message ------ 
From: planning@wtc.tas.gov.au 
To: adina93@bigpond.com 
Sent: Tuesday, 20 Apr, 2021 At 3:09 PM 
Subject: Acknowledgement of Representation - LPS 

Good afternoon 

  

Please find attached acknowledgement of your representation in relation to the draft LPS. 

  

Regards 

  

_________________________________________________________________________ 

Karen Wright 

Senior Administration Officer 
Telephone: 

Facsimile: 

www.wtc.tas.gov.au 

03 6323 9331 

03 6323 9349 

The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and location.
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 This email is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above and may contain information 
that is confidential   and privileged and may also be the subject of legal privilege, public interest immunity 
or legal profession privilege.  If you are not the intended recipient, any use, disclosure or copying of this 
email is unauthorised.  If you have received this document in error, please notify us immediately by return 
email or telephone +61 3 6383 6350  and destroy the original message. Thank You. 
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